Monday and Tuesday are forecast to be extremely hot. In order to try and keep children comfortable and safe, please take note of the following;
1. Children can wear appropriate clothing and for the hot weather - this does not need to be uniform, but please make sure that children are wearing suitable shoes. A suitable hat or cap will also be useful.
1. Children should have a water bottle with them, which we will top up and make sure are available thorughout the day. We will be encouraging children to drink throughout the day. We will also have plenty of ice lollies available too.
1. We will be extremely mindful of the hottest parts of the day, and will keep children inside where it is cooler during these times. We will keep blinds, and windows shut at the hottest parts of the day to keep the room cool. 
1. Water play may form a part of the day but we will be extrememly mindful of the hottest parts of the day and use of suncream. Please make sure that your child has suncream in school.
1. We will be following the government guidance available here, which details how to spot signs of heat exhaustion and heat stoke. - https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/heatwave-plan-for-england/looking-after-children-and-those-in-early-years-settings-during-heatwaves-for-teachers-and-professionals?utm_source=14%20July%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
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